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From: David Lewis <lewis.davidjohn@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2010 8:14 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Please remember we live in the land of the free. You the government have turned that around. We do not
have your luxury of job security and gold plated pensions, so please allow those bold enough to make
the most of the opportunities that still exist. The only harm we can do is to ourselves.

Stop trying to regulate everything, leave the leverage where it is.

Kind regards

David Lewis



